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STATEMENT

On the matter of Election System reform of Georgia

13 November, 2019 Year

About the change of the electoral system, taken into consideration the
general consensus in the social, professional and political spectrum, we
believe it to be of utmost importance that the Parliament of Georgia supports
constitutional amendment on the transition from a mixed electoral system to
a proportional electoral system in 2020.

We call on the Parliament of Georgia to make this decision and to bring the
process started several months ago to a successful conclusion.




